
NOTICE 
Earthquake resistance construction will 
be taking place here, between late march 
and the end of June, and the parking lot 
will not be available to use during this 
period. 
Please use public transportation when 
visiting the center.Thank you for your 
cooperation and understanding. 
Tochigi International Association 


